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NOTICE OF ADDENDUM TO THE HORSE HEAVEN WIND PROJECT FINAL 
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT 

May 5, 2025 
 
Dear interested persons, 
 
Under the State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA), the Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council 
(EFSEC) is required to ensure that environmental values are considered for projects under its 
jurisdiction. As the EFSEC SEPA Responsible Official, I have reviewed environmental 
information submitted by the certificate holder, Scout Energy, LLC, related to the use of Gould 
Well as a water supply for construction and operations for the Horse Heaven Wind Project. 
 
Enclosed you will find an addendum with supporting documentation to the final environmental 
impact statement (FEIS) which was issued October 31, 2024. The addendum describes the minor 
new information, and the supporting documentation evaluates any potential impacts.  
 
The public and agencies are invited to comment on this Addendum by submitting written 
comments no later than May 19, 2025. Comments can be submitted via the following methods: 
 

• Electronically to the comment campaign at: https://comments.efsec.wa.gov/ 
• By email to the comments inbox at: comments@efsec.wa.gov 
• By mail to: 

EFSEC 
Attn: Horse Heaven Project 
PO Box 43172 
Olympia, WA 98503-3172 

 
For more information please contact Amí Hafkemeyer, EFSEC Director of Siting and 
Compliance, at (360) 664-1305 or by email at ami.hafkemeyer@efsec.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely,  
  
  
  
 
Sonia Bumpus 
EFSEC Executive Director 
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